
 

Office of the President 
State House, Le Réduit 

 

Communiqué 

 

Re-Opening of the ‘Parcours de Santé’ at the State House 

 

The Office of the President hereby informs that the ‘Parcours de Santé’ at the 

State House will be re-opened to the public during the weekend as from 

05 April 2025 from 06 30 hours to 10 00 hours. 

 

 

Date:  04 April 2025     Office of the President 

             State House  
              Le Réduit 
 


